
CITY OF
 
JONESBORO
 

June 10, 1994 

Mr. George Hammon, P.E. 
Chief of Engineering Design 
Jonesboro Miller Newell 
P.O. Box 386 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 

Dear Mr. Hammon: 

This is to affirm that the City of Jonesboro, Department of 
Public Works, has no objection to the abandonment of the ten foot 
(10') utility easement on Lots 1S, 16, and 17 of Hunter's Ridge 
Phase II replat of Lots 15-20 of Hunter's Ridge Phase II to 
Jonesboro, Arkansas, dated June 24, 1993, provided that the 
utility companies have no objections sharing the drainage 
easement. The full ditch cross-section must be maintained across 
all three lots or install an underground drainage system. 

If there any questions concerning this statement, please contact 
me at 932-2438. 

Sincerely, 
. "7 

. ~,~c. 
Gu A. Lowes, P.E. ~ 
City Engineer 
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